
Today, our bargaining team was joined by members of our 
sister local, SEIU-UHW, to deliver our petitions with a 

strong message to SCH management—we’re together, united 
and committed to a strong new contract.

Over the past two sessions, we presented all economic 
proposals including wages and benefits, and were able to lock
in the following guarantees in our contract:

•	 Protections on subcontracting
•	 Union stewards to represent us
•	 Health and safety improvements
•	 All new employees will have an orientation with our Union 

to learn about our rights and strength 

Questions? Contact our Bargaining Team or 
Union Rep/Organizer Tracy Andrews at (626) 379-5616 
or by email at andrewst@seiu121rn.org.

“Patients are our priority and we 
need a contract that puts them first. 
That means improvements to safety 
and making sure caregivers have the  
ability to take care of our families.”

— Steven Rojas, Intake Coordinator, SEIU-UHW

Stronger Together

Linda Pimentel (RN) and Steven Rojas (Intake Coordinator) lead delegation of 
SEIU 121RN and SEIU-UHW members to deliver unity petitions and tell SCH    
management that we’re standing together for a strong contract.

“We care about our patients and we’re 
standing together, committed to secure 
a contract that builds safer staffing and 
wages and benefits that will keep and 
attract qualified caregivers.”

— Linda Pimentel, RN, 121 RN

Our next bargaining 
sessions are Oct. 1 and 2. 

Wear purple & continue to show 
support for our Bargaining Team.


